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protective measures (covid-19)

IN CONSIDERATION OF 
THE CURRENT COVID-19 CRISIS, 

THE ROCS GROUP HAS DECIDED TO 
IMPLEMENT A ONE CLIENT PER 
OFFICE POLICY IN OUR TRAVEL 

AND INSURANCE OFFICES

WE APOLOGISE FOR 
THE INCONVENIENCE AND 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE

In case of emergencies please contact us on
EMERGENCY@ROCSGRP.COM


